
 

SPRING 2019 NEWSLETTER 

                                      

We hope that you all enjoyed the unseasonably warm weather during the half term break! 

We have been making the most of the outdoors and are looking forward to working towards our 

Healthy Under 5s targets through our ongoing healthy eating programme and our recent topic of 

dental health and people who help us.  

A warm welcome to our New Joiner, Cecily and welcome back to Demelza- May! 

Congratulations to our lovely Leigh who got married in December! Leigh looked beautiful, as did 

handsome little Alfie! Here is a picture of the happy couple! 

                                                      

Mia is off to South Africa with her family for four weeks towards the end of term- we hope that she 

has an amazing time!! 

A big thank you to all the staff who helped keep the preschool afloat over a period of staff holiday 

and sickness at the beginning of the year. Aimee really excelled and stepped up- numerous people 

commented that she flourished and grew in confidence. A special mention to Mo, whom without her 

help, Pre-School would have been forced to close. 



WHAT WE ARE EXPLORING THIS TERM  

 

Our topic for this term is 'Spring’.  

This term we will be looking at Spring, including the changes from winter to spring looking at the 

wildlife and changes to flora and fauna over this time. 

We have also just celebrated St Pirans Day and Shrove Tuesday in preschool, talking about the 

celebrations and why we have pancake day! This has involved both fiction and non-fiction reading. 

The children participated in some fun activities as part of their learning! 

                                                

Pre-School will be raising money for Comic Relief on Friday 15th March. 

Please wear red clothes or come in fancy dress for £1! We are committed to reducing plastic within 

Pre-School, so please avoid plastic red noses, opt for red face paint instead! 

We would love to invite all of our Mums, Grannies and Nannies on Friday 29th March for our Mother’s 

Day coffee morning. Your children work hard all week to prepare for this, so please pop in 

throughout the morning for tea and cake! The children can be disappointed when no-one turns up to 

events so please try. 

Friday 5th April we will be holding an Easter party, with an egg hunt and Easter Bonnet competition! 

All children are welcome to come along and bring their favourite teddy. There will be a party food list 

up on the wall if you could put your name next to something you may be able to provide. We will also 

have a children’s raffle so please come armed with some pennies! 

 

    REMINDERS!  

 

➢ Please can you check your child has the correct size wellies at Pre-School. 

  

➢ Our invoices for the Spring Term have been issued, but some still remain outstanding. 

Payments within 28 days are greatly appreciated to avoid funding issues within Pre-School. 

Any queries, please let Lesley Pothecary know. 

 

 

 



KEY DATES FOR 2019 

Friday 15th March – Comic Relief £1 AND WEAR RED 

Friday 29TH March –  Mothers Day coffee morning 

Friday 5th April Easter Party (last day of term). 

8-22 April-  Easter Holidays  

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday 

27-31st May – Summer Half Term 

 

 

 


